
20th February 2020 

Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers and Students 

We have reached week 3 already!  All the students have settled 
well into their new classes and we are fortunate to still be         
enjoying this lovely hot summer weather.  Swimming is happening 
every day so please ensure your child/children bring their togs and towel every day.  Please remember to name 
clothing as we do get items left behind in the changing rooms. 

BEACH SKILLS DAY  This year we will be having Beach Skills Day on Monday 30th March.  The whole school 
will be attending and permission forms need to be completed for all students.  You will receive these forms a 
little closer to the date.  This event is very important for education around water safety in an ocean setting to 
compliment the pool based education we run at school.   

DROP OFF ZONE MILLER AVENUE  The yellow lines outside the front of our school in Miller Ave are marked 
“DROP OFF ZONE”.  Please do not park or leave your car unattended in this area as it to drop off children only.  
We have had some instances where cars have been parked in this area causing conjestion and becoming a 
safety hazard for children coming into school.  Please use the car parks along Miller Avenue if you are needing 
to park your vehicle.  Extra parking is available at the top car park (off Norwood Road) 

CHICKEN POX  We have had a confirmed case of Chicken Pox.  If you notice any unusual spots appearing on 
your child please get them checked by your doctor as they will need to remain at home if it is Chicken Pox and 
until the spots have crusted over. 

 

MASCOT 

Friday Lunch 

Lunch orders are        

happening this term 

every Friday.  $5.00 for 

a six inch sub roll.  

Please bring money and 

place your order at the 

school office. 

Hunter, Tangaroa and Tiare 

Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Coming Events 

Hui-tanguru  (February) 

28th  Cricket Training 

Poutū-te-rangi  (March) 

2nd   Cricket Smash 

4th  Hearing & Vision Testing 

6th  Triathalon 

11th  Yr 7 & 8 Immunisations 

13th  Senior Swimming Sports 

18th  Ohinemuri Swimming Sports 

30th  Beach Skills Day  



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

Public Notices 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

THE INCREDIBLE YEARS PARENTING PROGRAMME is designed to develop positive family relationships, empower parents to make 

change and to manage difficult behaviour.  14 weekly sessions starting 24th February 2020 from 6.30pm to 8.30pm at Tirohia 

School.  For registration or further information please contact Kerry 07-862-7086. 

Room 8 enjoying 

their swimming 

lessons in our 

newly painted 

swimming pool. 



Positive Playground Caught Being Good Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

 Marlie—Room 10 

Piper—Room 10 

Hope—Room 7 

 

 

 

Room 4 

This weeks Te Reo 

Ata mārie 

Good morning 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

REMINDER—HAVE YOU ORDERED YOUR CHILD’S SCHOOL STATIONERY?   If you haven’t already ordered your child’s  
school stationery, you can purchase it from our school.  Please bring your child’s stationery list and money to the school 
office and we will get it delivered to your child.  Stationery is very important as it is your child’s “Tools of the Trade”. 

SUN HATS  During term 1 and 4 students must wear uniform navy blue sun hats with MAS logo when outside the          
classroom.  Children not wearing sunhats will play under the shade. 

YEAR 7 & 8 IMMUNISATIONS   All Year 7 & 8 students have been given a consent form to bring home for you to choose 
whether to have your child immunised by the Public Health Nurses at school.   

 Information on the immunisations is included on the consent form which has been given to your son/daughter at the 
information session. 

 Please complete the consent form , answer all the questions and return the form to school. 

 If your child is not being vaccinated  at school, you still need to fill in the section with your child’s name and details on 
it. 

For further information on these vaccines phone 0800 IMMUNE (466 863). 

MOBILE DENTAL VAN  The Mobile Dental Van is currently at Paeroa Central School. 

We are currently trying to resolve the issues of finding a suitable and safe parking site for our next unit at Miller Avenue   
Primary School.   We will keep you informed of our progress.  In the meantime, if you have any dental concerns for your 
child we are available at Paeroa Central School by calling: 0800 TALKTEETH (0800825583) or 021359798.  Thank you. 

MILLER AVENUE SCHOOL UNIFORMS   If you are needing to order new uniforms for your child/children please see Trish or 
Linda in the office for an order form.  Otherwise you can order online from Direct Group.  The details to use are as follows: 
Username—MillerAve   Password—Uniform 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  Our school newsletter is published weekly on a Thursday.  A hard copy is sent home with the      
youngest or only child in a family and it is published on our school app and school website page.  We love to hear what our 
students are up to.  If your child has any achievements from out of school activities you wish to share please let Trish know 
and she will add to the newsletter space permitting. 

SHELLS 

If you have any shells you may have 

collected or no longer need please 

bring them into our school. 

Thank you. 
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33 Puke Rd 

Paeroa 3600 

 

 

 
 

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 

Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 

07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 

Phone:  02108088043 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 


